ועד הרבנים דמסצוז'מס



Rabbinical Council of Massachusetts

617 426-6268 617 426-2139



177 TREMONT STREET BOSTON, MASS. 02111

300



17th Ab, 5736 August 13, 1976

Rabbi Dr. Norman Lamm Jewish Center 131 W. 86th Street New York City, N. Y.

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

On behalf of all of the chaverim of the Vaad Harabonim we want to extend to you our sincere congratulations and best wishes on your appointment as president of Yeshiva University.

We hope and pray that G-d will give you the wisdom and the understanding to lead our great Yeshiva to greater and greater heights.

We want to tell you that we will do all in our power to assist you in any way possible in your work. You can count on our cooperation in your good work.

With every good wish, we are,

ie, cert perous porse enero reic

Sincerely yours,

Rabbi Philip Kaplan

Rabbi Abraham Halbflinger

PK:AH:flb